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21/05/2025

MRS Riahn Tuyau
19 Totala PL
Elanora Heights NSW 2101

RE: Mod2025/0228 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Already at the maximum for high density in the area, stop just adding building and
modifications for more housing without he appropriate infrastructure that is needed, northern
beaches roads are at a gridlock with the population we currently have not to mention the
issue with potholes and flooding as a result of refusing to invest money to have these issues
fixed. I strongly oppose continuing to build these high density blocks of apartments due to the
ongoing issues we are facing,




